
WORLDxCHANGE 
' 7 COMMUNICATIONS 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Attn. Records and Reporting 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FI 32399-0850 

RE: Docket #Ot 0549-TI 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Pursuant to my conversation with Ms. Tony McCoy on July 6, 2001, CTS Telcom, Inc. 
respectfully requests that the Commission not pursue the transfer of the license of CTS 
Telcom, Inc. to that of WorldxChange Communications, Inc. at this time. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this request, please contact the 
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undersigned at 858-547-5499. Thank you for your courtesies. b '  r- % 
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Since re I y , 

Desiree Neat 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs 


